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To:   Our Valued Customers 

From:  Peavey Industries LP 

 
  
 

Date: 2/4/2025 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We want to inform you of an immediate change to Gift Card redemptions. 
 
Effective February 28, 2025, Peavey Mart will no longer accept Gift Cards. 
 
Customers will have until Sunday, February 28, 2025, to: 

• Use unused Gift Cards on in-store purchases.   
 

After this date, this service will no longer be available. 
 
Please note that all purchases made using Gift Cards Prior to February 
28, 2025, remain final. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and understanding.  Please note, 
Gift Cards have no cash value, and cannot be refunded, traded or returned. 
Please use your Gift Cards by the date posted above. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Peavey Mart 
 

 

MEMO 


